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| shouldn’t have to get two buses to get from Coogee to Martin Place at any hour of the day.
Prior to the changes the 373 to Martin Place at 5:30am was completely full. Now, maybe 4
people a morning. That’s 50-odd people that have been inconvenienced on that bus alone.
The new system has created an entirely inconvenient public good which completely defeats
the purpose of public goods. Please consider reverting buses to the former system.



